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N O T I C E

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security (CSH), wishes to inform them that the meeting of this Committee scheduled for Thursday, November 4, 2010, has been cancelled owing to the fact that the matters due to be addressed at the meeting have already been disposed of.
We wish to take this opportunity, on instructions from the Chair of the Informal Group to Reflect on the Issue of the Inter-American Defense Board, to notify you that an informal meeting of this Group will be held on Thursday, November 4, 2010, at 2:30 p.m. in the Guerrero Room, at which Spanish and English interpretation will be provided.
The Chair of the Informal Group invites the delegations that have already submitted their reports in writing to set out, if they so wish, their opinions on the strengthening of the Inter-American Defense Board (IADB) at this working meeting.
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